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Gentlemen: "

.

Tiank yot, for your letter of January 13, 1981, informirg us of steps you
have taken to correct the iuem of r.onccmpliar.ce co ,erning activities
under NRC Lir.tnse No. 4 -19164-01 brougt t to your atter, tion in our letter
of November 10, 1980. We heve examined yo'n corrective actions and have
no further questions at this time.

We appreciate your cooperation with us.

Sincerely,

[f c *-/fDfb,

[FuelFaci'.ityandMaterials
. Philip 5 ohr. Chief

Safe';f Branch
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